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McGrlliL UNIVERSITY

Minutes of a meeting of the Colonial Office 
Selection Committee held in the Council Room of the 
Arts Building, on Tuesday, 2nd March 1937, at 3 p.m.

Present: the Principal, in the Chair,
Dean Brittain, Dean Fleming, Professor Day, and the 
Registrar.

Mr. Henry W.T. Wehb, a student in Fourth 
Year Agriculture at Macdonald College, was interviewed 
and the Committee decided to forward his application to 
the Central Canadian Committee. A copy of the letter 
sent to Mr. Macdonnell is attached.
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